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I am opposed to these anti-gun bills as they will do nothing to prevent future 

shootings or crime. They are simply new crimes that hinder law abiding citizens and 

do nothing to stop criminals, who by nature ignore the laws anyway. And, our current 

gun laws are not even being fully enforced as it is.  

Further, these young people are allowed to enlist in our military services and engage 

in combat with military weapons. People at the age of 18 are able to legally leave 

home, get married and start a family, but they are not allowed to have all of the rights 

of an adult citizen. I personally find this disturbing.   


